
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 November 2019 

   

Question  In various parts of the City there is an increasing problem 

with bins being “raided” by foxes and other vermin. What 

advice would the Council give residents to help deter the 

little critters? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


